
 

WOW OSO RFP Questions and Answers 

 

Employ Milwaukee, acting on behalf of WOW Workforce Development Board in the review and 

evaluation for it’s One Stop Operator RFP, has received the following questions in response to 

its Request for Proposal. Responses to these questions are being provided publicly to all 

possible candidates. 

 

1. Is an e-mailed electronic pdf of the proposal received by you via e-mail on August 28th 
sufficient (pg 8 of RFP) or do you need the original hard copy proposal with a blue ink 
signature in your office by August 28th at 3:30 p.m. (pg 9 of RFP)? 

Answer: As noted in Section E. Proposal Submission, “an emailed PDF submission is preferable”. 

However, hand delivered or mailed submissions will also be accepted. 

 

 

 

 

 


